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DATE   December 11, 2012 

SUBJECT:   Land Conservation Appraisal Workshop 

Background 

The Minnesota Land Trust and The Nature Conservancy sponsored a day-long workshop on land 
conservation appraisals. The lead DNR reviewer, Cindy Nathan, and Wendy Walker, an appraiser in 
private practice with significant experience in conducting complex conservation appraisals, were the 
presenters.  

Council members Jane Kingston and Les Bensch attended the meeting and will report on their 
experiences in compliance with the council’s operating procedures, Section II A 5c which requires 
“council members to submit a written summary of the learning experience to be shared with council 
members.”  
 

Process 
Council members Kingston and Bensch will make a brief presentation and answer questions from other 
council members.  
    
Motion 
This item requires no council action.      
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